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Mirfin , Peter (GOVERNANCE MANAGER)

From: Butler , Stephen (ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH OFFICER)
Sent: 05 May 2022 18:35
To: ashleystockton81@icloud.com
Subject: Health and safety inspection of The Sugar Club, 7 Pitt Street, Barnsley
Attachments: Insp Rep Sugar p1 4May.pdf; Insp Rep Sugar p2 4 May.pdf; PN SugarClub 4May.pdf; 

HS Leaflets What to Expect public version 2019.pdf; NOTES TO PROHIBITION 
NOTICE H06 H07 REV 10 08 16.pdf

To Sugar Events Limited 
 
Dear sir, 
Health and safety inspection of The Sugar Club, 7 Pitt Street, Barnsley 
Find attached my inspection report following my visit to your premises on 4 May 2022. My colleague James 
Gardham and I met with Ashley Stockton, sole director of Sugar Events Limited and discussed these issues at the 
time. Please note the differing dates by which it is the final expected date by which each item will be completed by 
you. 
Please read the notes attached to the report and the leaflet, What to expect when a health and safety inspector 
calls. 
It will be helpful if you are able to forward by email, documentary and photographic evidence of how each of the 16 
items have been completed.  
I also found it necessary to serve Prohibition Notice ref. SRB/SUGARCLUB/22/1 which was served by handing to 
Ashley Stockton at the time of my visit and  I have attached this for your information. Please read the Notes to 
Prohibition Notice document attached.  
You must obtain written approval that you have done sufficient work to prevent immediate danger before accessing 
the cellar. 
If there is any item in this email about which you are unclear please contact me as soon as possible. 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Stephen Butler                                    
Environmental Health Officer 
Regulatory Services 
Public Health Directorate 
Barnsley Metropolitan Borough Council 
PO Box 634 
Barnsley 
S70 9GG (Use S70 2DR for Sat Nav) 
Tel: 01226 773863 
Mob: (07786) 525848 
email: stephenbutler@barnsley.gov.uk 
Web: www.barnsley.gov.uk 
 

 
 


